
9am to 1pm 
Monday to Friday 

REBECCA WILL
STILL TAKE
CALLS  

 WILL BE CLOSED FOR 
INSPECTIONS 

Monday 22nd April 2024 to Friday 3rd May 2024

Inspections will resume - 6th May 2024

WHEN OUR OFFICE IS
UNATTENDED FOR YOUR
CONVENIENCE 

1. easy-to-use booking system - please visit……
www.saurusconstructions.com.au
 
2. Request a call back 
https://saurusconstructions.com.au/request-a-call-back/

3. You are also welcome to call the mobile to leave a
message and Rebecca will return your call between 
9am to 1pm Monday to Friday 

📲 0428 823 667 

4. Leave us an Email 
📧 bookings@saurusconstructions.com.au

This is our youngest sons first Anzac Day 
as a soldier, 

Clint & I are so proud of Luke and his achievements
to date. 

Luke enlisted in the Royal Australian Army on the
7th August 2023 as an 

Electronic Systems Technician 

RAEME – Royal Australian Electrical & Mechanical
Engineers 

Clinton and I have decided to take the whole family
on a road trip to attend a dawn service in VIC &

watch Luke in an Anzac Day march in his “Pollies” 

4 options to get in touch


